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Comments: The proposal by Powdr Corp would drastically change the character of Holland Lake and the

surrounding area. An increase of 24,000 square feet  in guest accommodations would greatly increase pressure

on the Lake as well as the wildlife nearby.  The current owners of cabins would see 

their enjoyment of the area greatly diminished. I am not against reasonable use of places such as Holland Lake

but this type increase would detract from what places like this have to offer.

Please do not approve of Powdrs request and allow Holland Lake to remain as it is.

 

Respectfully submitted

Stephen Gerdes


